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Southern Sound would like to announce the hiring of Randy Shaw from Nashville, TN as the
new baritone. Randy has a deep and smooth baritone voice that will compliment the other
voices within the Southern Sound family. Randy has been touring with the guys for a few weeks
now and is in the process of recording his vocals on a soon to be released CD. He is quick to
laugh and quick to make others around him laugh, but most of all he loves the Lord. Won't you
help us welcome Randy to our close knit family. Randy joins members Will Shaw, Ben Harris
and Alan Brewster. Randy is the cousin of Will Shaw, the group's tenor.




